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(Port Chester, NY) -- Senator Shelley B. Mayer is pleased to announce the appointment of

Emily Lavin as Communications Director of her office. 

Senator Shelley B. Mayer said: “I am thrilled to welcome Emily Lavin as my Communications

Director. She brings government experience, creative ability and a strong work ethic to my

team, and is a great match for our office."
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Lavin comes to the Office of New York State Senator Shelley B. Mayer from Westchester

County, where she worked as a media and communications manager. At the onset of the

COVID-19 pandemic, she worked closely with County Executive George Latimer to keep

residents up to date with the latest information about their community. Additionally, Lavin

produced a video series to prepare children for the return of in-person learning and led a

social media campaign to promote small businesses during the holiday shopping season. 

Prior to her work with the county, she studied Economics and English at Binghamton

University, where she graduated from. During this time, she also worked as a reporter for a

local television station and interned with the local ice hockey team. 


